
As CLEAR FOCUS celebrates its 20th anniversary on June 24, we’d like to say “Thank You” to each and 
every customer. We’ve grown a lot in the past two decades, and our success would not be possible 
without you. As we toast the event with a few bottles of fine Sonoma County Cabernet, we’ll be tipping 
our glass to you!

Speaking of growth, we’re pleased to introduce Eva Chavez, the newest member of the CLEAR FOCUS 
team. Fluent in English and Spanish, Eva provides support to our sales and marketing 
departments and also handles customer service. She can be reached by phone at 
707-544-7990 x12 or by email at eva@clearfocus.com. Your CLEAR FOCUS Regional 
Sales Manager will remain your main point of contact, with Eva offering the support 
needed to continue to provide you with the very best customer service.

With appreciation,
Debbie Ross
President
CLEAR FOCUS Imaging, Inc.
Santa Rosa, Calif.
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